
M.D.4-22-G-1660

Jan. 20th, 1921

My dear General,-
Since writing you on the 14th with 

reference to the request contained in the letter 
you forwarded me from ’To.2013586, Sapper W. A. 
Griffin, late Canadian Engineers, I have been 
to Ottawa and while there,explained to the 
Q.M.G., Griffin's case.

The Q.M.G. is prepared to treat Griffin's
case as a special one so if you would be good enough 
to return me Griffin's letter I will do what I can 
to obtain for him the articles of uniform he wishes 
to purchase.

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, p. q.

L.L.DK.C.B


